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Dates to Remember  
 

Dress for Winter Day 

Friday 3rd July 

 

Last Day of Term 

Friday 3rd July 

 

P & C Dinner 

Saturday 11 July 7.00pm 

 

First Day of Term 3 
Staff – Monday 20th July 

Students-Tuesday 21st July 

 

 

 
      

 
 
                                                   

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I wanted to begin the newsletter this week, by sharing a few celebratory 

stories about students, informing you of some happenings around the school, 

as well as offering some reminders of a few upcoming events. 

  

At Clarke Road, our students are known, valued and cared for and we love to 

celebrate them and their learning.  A few celebratory stories about students 

this week include . . . One of our senior students who has begun finding her 

voice. Staff have so enjoyed hearing her say good morning each day as well 

telling staff her favourite food – ‘chocolate’ (said with a big cheeky smile).  

A junior student who said “Mummy” for the first time this week and another 

senior student whose photo later in these pages captures the joy he had in 

learning when he worked out how to use the ‘sphero’ ball.  I am conscious as 

we head towards the end of term that we won’t have our usual opportunity to 

celebrate our students at the High Flyers Assembly, but I wondered if you would join with me in 

thinking about what you would like to celebrate about your child for this term –  it may be the gains they 

have made this year,  the adjustments they were able to make to learn from home, or the progress they 

made towards greater independence in a skill.  What will you choose to celebrate? If you get an 

opportunity, drop me a line and let me know! 
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When working in the classroom, students have frequent opportunities to practise ‘being a 

learner.’ Some of the skills shown by good learners are: following your teachers instructions, 

following your schedule, trying your best and asking for help. Here are some of our students 

showing their great learning skills. 

 

 

Abram showed great 

persistence when 

threading pasta onto his 

rainbow necklace. 

Teddy and Damon are 

demonstrating great focus as 
they do their best work, painting 

didgeridoos in History.  

Malayka, Eva and Cayden 

concentrating beautifully on 

their independent work. 

Cody is being a great learner, 

focussing on his categorising 

task independently. 
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Connect, Collaborate, Communicate – COVID update 
 

As we head towards the end of term, some of the precautionary measures that have been in place since 

the return to school have changed.  Our combined programs across the school, such as Signing Choir, 

Dancing and Corner Shop will begin again - much to the delight of students.  These learning programs 

provide our students an opportunity to engage with learning in a fun and meaningful way, as well as 

allow them to practise important skills, such as transitioning from one activity to another.  

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation in supporting the extra hygiene measures as 

students have returned to school.   Your support in being vigilant around your children’s health has been 

appreciated.  It has certainly been a new world with constant hand sanitizing and elbow bumps at the 

front gate 😊 

 

Passport for Learning/Creating a Voice 
 

Over the last few weeks, teachers have been engaging in Zoom meetings with our academic partner, 

Ylana Bloom.  Ylana provides coaching and mentoring to teachers and together they engage in 

conversations around students and their learning, particularly in relation to students’ Passport for 

Learning assessments.  These mentoring and coaching sessions allow teachers to target specific skills 

for students and consider how they can teach and embed these in students’ learning programs in the 

classroom.  It has been wonderful to hear the professional learning conversations around how to move 

students learning forward, as staff discuss and consider strategies and tools to assist students in their 

learning.  We are grateful for Ylana’s expertise and for partnering with us to provide quality, 

personalised learning for our students.  

 

P &C meeting  
 

Our first ‘Zoom P & C’ meeting will be held this morning and I am looking forward to seeing and 

speaking with many of you then. Our P & C meets towards the end of each term and is a wonderful 

opportunity to connect with other parents as well as hear about some of the initiatives and happenings 

around Clarke Road.  We are also often joined by our Rotary friends. The dates of the meetings are 

regularly published in the newsletter. If you haven’t yet had a chance to come to one of the meetings this 

year, please put the next meeting date in your diary – the Clarke Road community would love to see 

you! 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

On the last day of school, we will be having a ‘dress for winter’ day.  This will be an opportunity for 

students to wear their favourite jumper, warm woollies, or even leg warmers, if they have them. Beanies 

are also encouraged - the more colourful and pom poms attached the better!  
 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Rebecca 

  

Some of our amazing learners this week . . . .  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Creating a Voice (CaV) Project 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colo Cards for Sale again. 

We are selling our cards in our cardmaking work skills program. 

 

 

We are introducing our new series. Cards can be used for any occasion. 

Cards which come with envelopes in packs of three. Cost – Gold coin donation per pack. 

 

 

Please complete form below for purchases. 

 

 

 

 

Student Name___________________________________ 

 

Class __________________________________________ 

 

Number of cards required__________________________    

 

 $___________________enclosed 

 

 

                                                          Thank You on behalf of the Work Skills Program 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


